
 

 

Update from The Hills Group - October 2020  

 
The Hills Group continues to take the necessary actions to ensure that our operations 
remain Covid-19 secure and are in line with changing Government guidance.   
 
Overall, Hills’ operations have responded well to the immense challenges presented so far 
by the pandemic. All sites and offices across our operating divisions are open and our 
employees’ co-operation in following new ways of working ensures that the company as a 
whole is able to work and operate safely during this time.  
 
As we enter autumn and approach winter, it is incumbent on each and every one of us to 
heed the Government’s message on ‘hands, face, space’ and the importance of getting 
tested if experiencing the symptoms of Coronavirus.  These measures, along with adhering 
to self-isolation requirements and social distancing laws will reduce the likelihood of 
additional lockdowns being imposed.     
 
Hills’ priority remains to keep our employees, customers and the community in which we 
work safe, whilst ensuring that we deliver products, services and customer care to the 
highest standard and with minimal impact.   
 
Our Group board continues to meet regularly to ensure our business continuity plans are 
adaptable to the quick-pace changes being experienced whilst being mindful of long term 
resilience and potential future situations. 
 
If you have any queries please contact us, and in the meantime, take care and keep safe. 

Telephone: 01793 781200 / email: info@hills-group.co.uk 

Mike Hill  
Chief Executive  
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